
OLLI VETERANS DAY EVENT
During the month of November we will be honoring our OLLI members and family members who 

have served in the miliary. Take a few minutes to stop by our Wall of Honor in the lobby.

Join OLLI on Monday, November 4, 2024, at 9:30AM for a Free Presentation  
Registration is Required

MASH FOR THE MILLENIUM 
A now retired U.S. Navy physician describes the state   

of battlefield medicine in the 21st century.  
His presentation centers about the care provided to,  

and the evacuation of, casualties from Kandahar Air-
field in southern Afghanistan.

Warning: There will be some disturbing images in the talk.

Mike McCarten earned his medical degree in 1983 and on  
graduation was commissioned a lieutenant in the United States 
Navy, beginning a 30-year career that led to travel to 24 coun-

tries on five continents, including command of the NATO trauma hospital in Kandahar, Afghanistan, overseeing 
500 U.S. Navy, Army, Air Force, and NATO medical personnel. He retired from the Navy in 1983 and from clinical 
medicine in 2023. A native of Cranston, he now resides in Charlestown, RI.


















